
From:   James Waddell   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   August 04, 2017

Subject:   0613-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Ghaffari:

The application has been amended to change the 13.75-14.5 GHz band to &ldquo;13.75-14.393
GHz&rdquo; in response to the Commission&rsquo;s inquiry.

Please advise if you have any additional questions regarding the pending application.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for Leidos, Inc.


